

Republic of the Philippines OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION Regional Office III



CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No. 170, series of 2021

For

ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III

Attention

VICE PRESIDENT FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS AND SERVICES/

DIRECTORS/HEADS OF THE OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

Subject

2ND SEMESTER 2021 CENTRAL LUZON STUDENT CONGRESS

Date

15 November 2021

The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office III (CHEDRO-III), in partnership with the Kabataan Kontra Droga at Terorismo Central Luzon (KKDAT-CL), Philippine National Police Region III (PNP-III), National Intelligence Coordinating Agency Region III (NICA-III), Department of Interior and Local Government III (DILG-III) and the Population Commission III (POPCOM-III), is spearheading the 2nd Semester 2021 Central Luzon Student Congress on 25 November 2021 at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom meeting with registration link https://bit.ly/3Fx4zdx and Livestream on the Official CHEDRO III Facebook Page.

The event aims to gather all students and student leaders of Region III to present the different issues and concerns on terrorism, illegal drugs, teenage pregnancy and delivery of Student Affairs and Services (SAS) in Region III. It is also a follow-through event of the 1st Semester 2021 Student Congress held on 30 June 2021 where the programs and projects of CHED on Student Affairs and Services were presented, instilled in the hearts and minds of our youth the virtue of patriotism and nationalism, and encouraged the HEIs to establish institutional and regional KKDAT Chapters in support to the advocacy of the government that no student should be left behind.

In line with this, the CHEDRO-III respectfully asks all Presidents/Heads/Officers-in-Charge of higher education institutions in Region III to send its Vice President for Student Affairs and Services/Directors/Heads of the Office of Student Affairs and student leaders to attend the said event. All students are also encouraged to attend via the Official CHEDRO-III Facebook Page.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the designated staff may directly coordinate with Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui I, Education Supervisor II, at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at jwcalagui@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs' usual support and wide dissemination, please.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV